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Sandra Snowberger <tootiesandi@aol.com>
Tue 1/24/2023 11:00 AM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) <Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>;Collins, Rich G (LegHall) <Rich.Collins@delaware.gov>
Mr. Krall,  have you any news about rescinding the 2035 "electric car"  mandates?  We are highly opposed to such a
requirement and would love to hear that this has been put in the trash.  Please forward our opposition to the
Governor and anyone else involved in this "decision".  Thank you,  Sandra Snowberger   Lewes, DE


